
	

 
	

	

	

	

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

February 11th 

            Classroom News 
February is Black History Month and 
March is Women’s History Month, if you 
would like to come in and read a book or 
share something to help us celebrate 
and learn please send me an email to 
cdicken@johnrexschool.org 

What We’re Learning 

Math:  This week I introduced elapsed time, mass, and 
volume!  

They are learning about grams, kilograms, and the 
gallon man! 

In Project Lead the Way we have been learning about 
how force and motion can play an important role in 
saving a tiger that is trapped in a zoo moat.  The kids 
have already began sketching ideas in their journal!  
Soon, they will be building a contraption to lift the         
tiger safely out of the moat! 

 

Important Dates 
/Feb. 24th: Library Day 

Valentine party February 12th 

No School February 15th 

Snack:  Monday: No School
 Tuesday: Adamari 

 Thursday: Hector 

 Friday:Leysliee 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe

Students only need to complete one book report this month to earn their pizza 
slip.  That is an easy goal, you can do it!!!  Remember to turn in reading logs, 
students earn stickers toward a free ice cream coupon! 

 

 Keep up to date with our classroom website: 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 


